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Ms. Billie Pirner Garde
Government Accountability Project
Institute for Policy Studies
1901 Que Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO F01A-83-649

Dear Ms. Garde:

This is in response to your letter dated November 4, 1983 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, four documents
relating to an investigation by the NRC of an industrial accident involving a
burst steam pipe at Vepco's Nuclear Power Plant.

The items listed below are being placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR)
located at 1717 H Street, N.W. , Washington, DC.

1. Pages from the Headquarters Operations Officer Log Book
for 10/15 & 16.

2. Event Report from the NIH computer file.

3. Tape recording of the event report from the licensee, as well
as the subsequent notifications from the Operations Officer to
the Regional Duty Officer, Emergency Officer and the Resident
Inspector.

The NRC has not completed its review of the remaining documents subject
to your request. We will respond when that review has been completed.

Sincerely,

l'
'

M. Felton, Director

0 vision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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